
 

Frequently asked questions: 

Q: When is the season for Cannon Lacrosse (time of year)?  
A: For the U11 and U13 the season will be from mid-May into no later than mid-
July.  For the U15 and U17, the Cannon Lacrosse season will be from mid-May to 
the end of July 2011. 

Q: What tournaments will my team be participating in? 
A: The U11 and U13 will participate in 1 local and 2 travel tournaments going no 
further than MD up the east coast.  The U15 and U17 will participate in 1 local and 
3 travel going up the east coast no further than New Jersey. 

Q: Why haven’t the tournaments been selected yet? 
A: This is based on the talent level we have per age group and then the selection of 
which tournament to play in will be made in December for each team.   

Q: Who are the coaches of each team and how many will be on each team? 
A: The coaches are Mike Hull, Mike Clagett, and Joel Morey.  Each team will have 
one experienced Coach (former collegiate players and current High School coaches) 
with two Asst. Coaches (active college players) working with each team. 

Q: When will registration dues have to be in for the 2011 Summer Cannon 
Lacrosse season? 
A: No later than Jan. 17th, reason being is we will have to get tournament 
registration monies in to secure a spot.  Plus, when ordering custom gear for the 
Cannon Lacrosse players it takes up to 3mos. for some items to come in. 

Q: What will I get with the registration costs to play for the Cannons? 
A: The players will receive a player pack consisting of: Custom Warrior reversible, 
Custom Brine bags, Custom Warrior shooting shirt, and a Custom Warrior/Brine 
short.  This will get a total of 2 practices a week for the duration of the tournament 
season.  For instance, we practiced 24 times during last year’s Cannon summer 
season.   Unlike other programs, where they practice the week leading up to 
tournaments we practice consistently to build a “team” based on individual 
development, not just individuals to make up a “team”. 



 
Q: What is the age requirements for each Cannon lacrosse team? 
A: Per the US lacrosse governing body rules, the player must be the age of the 
division or younger on January of that calendar year.  For instance, if a child turns 
12 in December 2010 he will not be eligible to play with the U11 group during the 
Summer 2011 season. 
 
Q: What is required in order to tryout for the Cannons on November 6th at 
Mt. Paran? 
A: 1. Registration and consent forms filled out prior to tryout day 2. Provide your 
own equipment 3. Tryout fee of $10  4.  Focus and determination needed to 
perform at high level. 

Q: How will I know if I have made the team? 
A: The Cannon coaching staff will contact you the week of Nov 8th to notify you and 
your son via email or by phone.  
 
Q: What if my son is injured or unavailable but would like to tryout for 
Cannons? 
A: The coaching staff must be notified prior to Nov. 6th tryout via email at 
cannonlacrosse@gmail.com  
 


